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Please Remember 
From September 2023 the school day will be 
from: 

8:50am to 3:20pm. 
Nursery hours will remain the 
same. 
 
There will no longer be the 10 minute flexi time 
in the morning, where the doors opened at 
8:50am but the school day started at 9:00am.  

All children will need to be on the school site by 8:50am. 
The school day will finish at 3:20pm, which is an extra five minutes compared 
to our present time. 
 

We understand for some families getting various children to a different 
doors will take a few minutes.  
This is why the focus is pupils being on the school site by 8:50am.  
Please be aware all school gates will be monitored. 
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Wembrook Running Club are attending the    
junior park run on Sunday 23rd July at 9:00am.  
If you would like to join Miss Nelson, Miss Coopey and 
Mr Pearson to do the junior parkrun you are very         
welcome.  
We will meet at Pingles Leisure Centre at 8:45am and 
walk to the start point together.  
Parents please feel free to join in!  
 



 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 24th July to Tuesday 25th July Wembrook Sports Bonanza 

Tuesday 25th July Last day of the summer term 

Monday 4th September INSET Day 

Tuesday 5th September School starts for the Autumn term at 
8:50am 

The Wembrook Incredible Inflatable Sports 
Bonanza 

The school is incredibly excited about our two days of pure               
unadulterated fun.  
The clear expectation is that all children will be in for those 
days. Please make sure they are! 
 

Another Year Gone ! 
One minute it is the Christmas productions, the next it’s the coronation and now it is 
the end of the year,. Where did it go? And what a year it has been!  
The children have worked so hard this year and their resilience and thirst to better 
themselves, on a day to day basis, is inspirational. There are far too many highlights to 
mention but probably my personal highlight was from a visitor to the school who    
reported that they had never been in a school which seemed so happy!  
And I passionately believe they are right. 
May I wish everyone a very peaceful and relaxing summer holiday.  
As always I would like to thank everyone who is connected to the school for all their        
support and encouragement throughout the year. I am indebted to the staff who work 
so hard throughout the year.   
 
I would especially like to wish the Year Six all the very best for the future. As always, 
it has been a pleasure and honour watching you grow. You all make me a very proud 
headteacher. 
I look forward to seeing the rest of the children on Tuesday 5th September at 
8:50am………...don’t be late!!!!!!    

 
Sir Simon of Wembrook  


